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  A Warm Welcome to our new website!
  

I hope you find it useful and I’d like to encourage you to put  our team here at CRDM to the
test.  We’d be delighted to assist you to realise your 
rapid prototyping
, 
rapid tooling
or manufacturing goals.

  

 

  

A lot has happened during the past nine months at CRDM and I’m pleased to update you on the
key changes;

  

 

    
    -  Our Additive Layer Manufacturing Consultancy  business has grown substantially over the
past 12 months, enabling us to launch the 
{qluetip title=[
ALMC brand
] width=[350] height=[200]}

 {/qluetip} to build on our successes and to offer our expertise to manufacturers across all
industries.

  
    -  We’ve re-organised our sales resources under the leadership of our newly appointed
Sales Director Barry Assheton.  {qluetip title=[Sales Director Barry Assheton]
width=[320] height=[200]}
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 {/qluetip} , who has been with CRDM for the past seven years, with the specific goal of
providing you with the most responsive service within the industry.

  
    -  Jon Bell has recently joined Barry’s Sales team, Jon is covering our southern UK region
and he will be pleased to hear from you as will Mark Haywood who is covering our northern
region.   

  

As Chairman of CRDM Limited, I welcome your feedback  on how we’re doing and your ideas
for improving our services going forward to strengthen our market leading position.

  

 

  

Please drop me a note at martin.james@crdm.co.uk

  

 

  

  

Martin James

  

Chairman - CRDM Ltd
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